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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
I write today to in opposition to LD 1704: An Act to Prohibit a School Administrative
Unit from Adopting a Policy That Allows a Student to Use a Restroom Designated for
Use by the Opposite Sex.
Local schools are best equipped to make decisions for the safety of their students. 
This bill does not address any real problem in the state. 
I urge you to vote ‘Ought Not to Pass’.
Thank you.


